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If you have reached out for support and have not 

yet heard from me, please accept my apology.  I 

have been very busy working with parents and 

have also had time off with covid-19 . This has 

caused some delay in completing my work , I will 

endeavour to contact you all before the end of 

term. Natalie   

  
 

3rd February 2022 
Why Time to Talk Day is important.  
 
. One in 4 of us will experience a mental health 
problem in any given year. 
. We want everyone to feel comfortable talking 
about mental health – whenever they like. 
. Talking about mental health reduces helping to 
create supportive communities where we can talk 
openly about mental health and feel empowered 
to seek help when we need it. 
. Opening up the conversation about mental 
health problems is important – by talking about it. 
we can support ourselves and others. 
 

https://timetotalkday.co.uk/ 
 

 

            Another Resource  
Every Mind Matters Signposting for children’s mental 

health.  

 
Children's mental health - Every Mind Matters - NHS 

(www.nhs.uk) 

 

Does your child have, or potentially have, an additional need or disability?  Pinpoint (www.pinpoint-

cambs.org.uk) have lots of information, advice and tips.  For Cambridgeshire’s Local Offer go to 

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/local-offer 

Contact me directly on   Mobile: 07824551901 
 Office: 01354 750419 or 

natalie.ulugun@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
 
 

https://timetotalkday.co.uk/
https://www.nhs.uk/every-mind-matters/supporting-others/childrens-mental-health/
https://www.nhs.uk/every-mind-matters/supporting-others/childrens-mental-health/

